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9th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

At Shelley First School we have always valued our young people and given them opportunities to be 

closely involved in all aspects of school and have a pupil voice.  

For many years, they have done a brilliant job as playground pals, class monitors, school councillors, 

sports leaders and register monitors. 

 

It therefore seems a natural step for us to work towards a prestigious award called Investors in 

Pupils (IIP) which helps pupils better understand their school, the staff and the school budget. IIP 

supports pupils by setting individual and class targets; helping children understand how staff can 

help them; how the school spends its money and also how they, as pupils, can make a difference. 

 

As part of IIP each child will have a personal target which will be shared with parents. Additionally, 

each class will have a class target and a class mission statement about how they aim to conduct 

themselves as a group. They will also produce an induction booklet which will be given to all new 

starters, both children and adults, to help them settle in. 

 

To launch Investors in Pupils at Shelley First School I am holding an assembly for pupils this week 

where they will learn a little more about this prestigious award. As parents, we encourage you to 

speak to your child about this and encourage them to achieve their personal targets. We value your 

partnership as it is essential in ensuring we are providing our children with the best possible 

opportunities to thrive and develop to their potential. 

 

If you would like to find out more about this award, I am inviting parents to a meeting which will 

take place on Monday, 16th May at 3pm at Shelley First School. 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs I Akhtar 
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